
Appendix 2

From: David Simcox [mailto:david.simcox@csdonline.co.uk] 
Sent: 26-May-2017 21:47
To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)
Subject: 141 West Street, Crewe, Cheshire, CW1 3HH

Dear Sirs

We wish to advise that we have received formal objection to the notice that was 
outside 141 West Street, Crewe until yesterday,

The notice advised my tenants that loud music and also the sale of alcohol will go on 
till early hours of the morning

Mr Lucas Corlett 137A West Street, Crewe, CW1 3HH
Mr Andrew Lamberton 139A West Steet, Crewe, CW1 3HH

Mr Andrew Lamberton bedroom in 139A West Street is the next room to the public 
house and he can hear even people walking around the property due to the lack of 
sound proofing between a single coarse brick wall. He advises he is very concerned 
that they are wanting a license to play live music until 2:30 AM some mornings. 
Additionally to be also allowed to play loud music until similar hours or have people 
talking loudly in a room while he is trying to sleep. 

Knowing the property is a terraced property and the sound issue in the past when it 
was a practicing public house without music I must stress that should this be 
permitted adequate sound proofing be installed and tested. Also to ensure a limited is 
applied to public music.

The prior landlord came to an agreement with myself to close at 11PM to ensure the 
sound did not encroach on the tenants of the property and did not disturb them in their 
own home.

Warm Regards

David Simcox
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